April 25 2019
To Whom It May Concern,

Jeremy Hiltz Excavating will be making some water system improvements along the northern end of
Daniel Webster Highway in the area of Priscilla Lane. To make these improvements Merrimack Village
District will need to shutdown water service. The improvements are being scheduled as night work on
May 11" and/or May 12th, weather permitting. To minimize the interruption, the shutdown is planned
for 11:00pm and will last approximately 8 hours. Should you have any questions in regards to this
shutdown please contact myself, Will Hess (General Manager) at (603) 968-9694.

We thank you for your patience during this time.

Respectfully,

William Hess
General Manager

PO Box 1142 « Ashland, NH 03217 « Phone (603) 968-9694 « Fax (603) 968-7794
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AFFECTED STREETS INCLUDE:

Chocorua Ln
Crosswoods Path Blvd

Crosswoods Path Condos

*Daniel Webster Hwy
NOTE: From 621 — 763 DW Hwy

Kearsarge Ln

Kinsman Ln
=
7 Maple Ridge Condos
Monadnock Ln

Society Hill at Merrimack Condos

Webster Green Condos






